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CUSTOMER NOTICE
October 9, 2013

Recent rules changes implemented by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission allow
transportation companies to offer flexible fares on regulated services based on currently filed and
approved fixed rates. The rule changes allow for a maximum increase of 25% over current fares and
the lowest fares at or below the maximum fares. Special Fuel Sur-charges will no longer be assessed
after November 11, 2013.

Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc. dba Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Kitsap Airporter and Ft.
Lewis/McChord Airporter has elected to invoke the provisions of WAC 480-30-420 and implement
FLEXIBLE FARES. A filing has been submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission to apply the new rule change to our existing approved fares and have requested the
change be effective November 11, 2013.

If you have any questions please call our office at 360-876-1737 or Penny Ingram of the UTC at 360-
664-1242 or pingram@utc.wa.gov or mail to:

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.0O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-Mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882




